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MATERIAL FACT 

 

Companhia Energética do Ceará (Coelce or the Company), (B3: COCE3 (Common.), 
COCE5 (Pref. A), COCE6 (Pref. A), in compliance with the provisions of Paragraph 4 of 
Article 157 of Law No. 6,404, of December 15, 1976 ("Corporations Law") and of the 
Brazilian Securities Commission ("CVM") Resolution No. 44, of August 23, 2021, informs 
that, on this date, its indirect controlling shareholder, Enel SpA., announced its Industrial 
Plan (Strategic Plan) to the international financial community for the period 2023-2025. 
Among the several measures planned, the possibility of divesting the Company's 
shareholding control, held by its direct parent Company Enel Brasil S.A., was 
contemplated, although no concrete measures and procedures have yet been initiated 
in this regard. For further information on the aforementioned Strategic Plan, please refer 
to the website https://www.enel.com, Investors section. 

The Company clarifies that the convenience and opportunity of selling its shares is a 
decision that is exclusively up to its shareholders. 

The Company informs that, if and when applicable, any operation will depend on 
obtaining the necessary approvals and will observe the terms of the applicable 
regulations. 

The Company will keep its shareholders and the market in general informed, in 
accordance with the applicable law and regulations. 
 
 

Fortaleza, November 22, 2022. 
 

Teobaldo José Cavalcante Leal 
Director of Administration, Finance, Control and 

Investor Relations 
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